David McLachlan


P.O.Box. 5442, Frankton, Hamilton.


Phone 07 8298440


lachlan@wave.co.nz  April 3, 2008





Dear fellow Clan Society,





On behalf of the Waikato - Bay of Plenty  Scottish Clan Societies we invite you, your Clan or group to attend our new ‘TARTAN DAY’ annual get together, this year ( our !st ) to be held in Te Kuiti, hosted by Clans Gordon and MacRae. You may have already supported the event held in the past at the Cosmopolitan Club in Hamilton , Ross McClennan, the organizer of that event has given his blessing for the combined Clan Societies to continue this celebration.


We intend to hold the event at different locations each year, in towns over the greater Waikato - Bay of Plenty area. Hosted by Clans in turn, promoting new interest groups, Scottish Clans, and membership in the town and country areas we visit.





Join us in celebrating the repeal of the Tartan act.





Date       :    Saturday 5th of July  2008





Venue     :     St Andrews Church Hall, Main Street ( north )


                


Assemble:     10.00 am, with banners, where directed, ready for short march      


                  


Reps       :     Clan Representatives, piped into hall





Lunch    :     Haggis ceremony, followed by ‘ Pot Luck ‘ lunch.





Concert :  After lunch, variety of items.  Anticipate finish 3.00pm.





 Contact , Glenyss  O’Halloran or Sue Tregoweth  in Te Kuiti should you wish to know more, otherwise we will see you there.


 Glenyss,   glenseamas@xtra.co.nz     Sue, <sue.tregowethmill@xtra.co.nz>


Phone; 07 8787582                             Phone; 07 8788021





Yours aye.  David McLachlan. Coordinator.





( for and on behalf of the Waikato - Bay of plenty  Clan Societies )





Supported by The Waikato Celtic Arts & Heritage Trust

















